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What’s happening in Graduate Studies… 
 
Bioscience Student David Datzkiw on Research and Being a QE Scholar 
 
UN trip helps UWinnipeg student give voice to Indigenous issues 
 
Meet Dr. Jaime Cidro and learn more about her research and work with the MDP 
program 
 
 
If you know about great work happening in your program, let us know about it at  
gradstudies@uwinnipeg.ca. We would love to feature you on the Grad Studies 
website and newsletter.  
 
 

Unsettling Canada: The UW Readings 

 

UW students, faculty, and staff are invited to participate in a 
week of public readings of Arthur Manuel’s award-winning 
book, Unsettling Canada: A National Wake-Up Call, as part of 
a campaign to bring attention to the decolonization struggle 
nationwide in light of the Canada 150 celebration.  The cam-
paign to celebrate Canada’s “150

th
 birthday” is questioned 

and challenged by many Indigenous people, who feel that, in 
the words of Inuk filmmaker Alethea Arnaquq-Baril, “Asking 
me to celebrate Canada as being 150 years old is asking me 
to deny 14,000 years of Indigenous history on this conti-

nent.” 

All members of the campus community – Indigenous and 
non-Indigenous, faculty and students – are invited to volun-
teer to contribute a 10-minute public reading (20 spots avail-
able in total).  Readings will take place 12:15 - 1:15 pm at the 

following locations: 

 Monday June 26
th

 – Library, 5
th

 floor 

 Tuesday June 27
th

 – Aboriginal Student Services Centre 
Lounge, 2L02 (2

nd
 floor Lockhart) 

 Wednesday June 28
th

 – The UWSA Hive, 1
st

 floor Lockhart 

 Thursday June 29
th

 – Masters in Development Practice 
(MDP) in Indigenous Development - Room 4C83 

The ASSC will be on hand to offer smudging at the beginning 

of each event.  Please contact librarian Michael Dudley at 

m.dudley@uwinnipeg.ca to sign up! 

http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/graduate-studies/features/bioscience-student-david-datzkiw-on-research-and-being-a-qe-scholar.html
http://news-centre.uwinnipeg.ca/all-posts/un-trip-helps-uwinnipeg-student-give-voice-to-indigenous-issues/
http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/graduate-studies/features/meet-dr.-jaime-cidro-and-learn-more-about-her-research-and-work-with-the-mdp-program.html
http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/graduate-studies/features/meet-dr.-jaime-cidro-and-learn-more-about-her-research-and-work-with-the-mdp-program.html
mailto:gradstudies@uwinnipeg.ca
https://btlbooks.com/book/unsettling-canada
http://unsettling150.ca/canada-must-read/
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/opinion/look-away-from-the-giant-duck-and-listen-to-real-concerns-over-canada-150/article35189264/
mailto:m.dudley@uwinnipeg.ca


Sarah Whiteford receives the Graduate Student of Highest Distinction Award from Dr. Mavis Reimer, Dean of Graduate 
Studies Photo Credit: UWinnipeg 

Grant Opportunity! 

The Defence Engagement Program (DEP) at the Department of National Defence is now accepting ap-
plications for the Targeted Engagement Grant for Fiscal Year 2017-2018. The DEP grants provide non-
recurring financial support, up to a maximum of $25,000, to projects that can include conferences, 
roundtables, workshops, publications, and other scholarly activities. The DEP promotes a multidiscipli-
nary approach to security and defence issues and thus encourages applicants from various back-

ground to propose projects.  

The Defence Team’s Engagement Priorities are intended to provide guidance to applicants. The Priori-
ties reflect issues of primary interest to the Department and the Canadian Armed Forces (CAF). Grant 
applications should demonstrate consistency with at least one of the Priorities and directly relate to 
Canada and/or Canadian defence and security interests. Please note, due to the popularity of the DEP, 
the process has become progressively more competitive. As there is limited funding, grants will be 

awarded on a top-down basis.  

We are accepting applications for Targeted Engagement Grant for Fiscal Year 2017-2018 until 23 June 

2017. This is ideal for those applicants who are planning their projects for Fall 2017 or Winter 2018 

The Defence Team Engagement Priorities are attached. 

For more information, including instructions on how to apply, please consult the DEP website at the 

following link: 

English:http://www.forces.gc.ca/en/training-paid-education/engagement-program.page 

We encourage all interested organizations and individuals planning projects for the Fall 2017 and Win-
ter 2018 timeframes to apply. If you have any questions or concerns, please send an email to DEP-
PCD@forces.gc.ca. 

http://www.forces.gc.ca/en/training-paid-education/engagement-program.page
mailto:DEP-PCD@forces.gc.ca
mailto:DEP-PCD@forces.gc.ca


Important Dates: 
 

June 30 — 
University Closed in lieu of Canada Day  
 
July 3 — 
DEADLINE to submit an application to the Donald V. Snider Memorial Fellowship 
 
August 15 — DEADLINE to apply for  October Graduation 
 
August 15 — DEADLINE to submit an application to the Senator Thomas Crerar 
Scholarship  

Affordable Rental Innovation Fund  

To promote the Affordable Rental Innovation Fund, which has been designed to encourage new fund-
ing models and innovative building techniques in Canada’s affordable rental sector, CMHC will be 

hosting an ideas challenge for post-secondary students in September 2017. 

By participating in the challenge, students will have the chance to make a real difference in the lives 
of Canadians. Innovative ideas have the potential to revolutionize the affordable rental housing sec-
tor in Canada. The Student Challenge for Affordable Rental Housing offers an opportunity for stu-
dents to play an active role in generating “outside the box” ideas and provides students with hands-

on experience in the work necessary to create affordable housing. 

The winning submissions will receive an award of $10,000. Additionally, the work completed by the 
students when they participate in the challenge could form the basis of an application for funding un-
der the Affordable Rental Innovation Fund to transform the innovative concept into a rental housing 

project. 

Click here for more information.  

Pride Parade, Photo Credit: UWinnipeg 

http://secure.campaigner.com/csb/Public/show/gagwv--c6yd4-6ijbo1n6


 

 For more information, visit: uwinnipeg.ca/c2c 

uwinnipeg.ca/c2c


Email: a.walker-jones@uwinnipeg.ca  

mailto:a.walker-jones@uwinnipeg.ca


Congratulations to all the June 2017 Graduates! 
Bioscience Student Brett Vahkal and MDP Students Vanessa Tait and Barbara Gardener  
Photo Credit: Deanna England  

Study Abroad Opportunity  

Would you like to spend an academic term in Queensland, Australia?   

The Centre for Interfaith & Cultural Dialogue (ICD), at Griffith University, Brisbane, Australia, in partnership 

with the Faculty of Graduate Studies of The University of Winnipeg, is providing opportunities for  

internships, research and scholarship in politics, development practice, economics, religion & culture,  

theology, and business.  

These opportunities will be available from the Spring-Summer term of 2017 through to the Spring-Summer 

term in 2018 and will be developed with students according to their program.  

Students interested in taking part in the partnership should also apply for a Queen Elizabeth II Diamond 

Jubilee Scholarship. The Canadian Queen Elizabeth II Diamond Jubilee Scholarships (QES) is managed 

through a unique partnership of Universities Canada, the Rideau Hall Foundation (RHF), Community  

Foundations of Canada (CFC) and Canadian Universities. This program is made possible with the financial 

support from the Government of Canada, provincial governments and the private sector. The deadlines for  

applications are February 15th (Spring); June 1st (Fall); October 15th (Winter).  

For more information on these opportunities, please contact Dr. James Christie, j.christie@uwinnipeg.ca 

or Sandy Peterson, s.peterson@winnipeg.ca.  

http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/graduate-studies/scholarships-and-awards/queen-elizabeth-ii-diamond-jubilee-scholarship-program.html
http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/graduate-studies/scholarships-and-awards/queen-elizabeth-ii-diamond-jubilee-scholarship-program.html
mailto:j.christie@uwinnipeg.ca
mailto:s.peterson@winnipeg.ca


Email: pacssaexecutive@gmail.com 

mailto:pacssaexecutive@gmail.com


 

We hope you are  

enjoying the latest news 

and information from The 

Faculty of Graduate Stud-

ies. You may unsubscribe 

from further emails by re-

plying to this email with 

'unsubscribe' in the sub-

ject line.  If you have any 

questions, please contact 

us at 515 Portage Avenue, 

Winnipeg, MB R3B 2E9 or 

204.786.9797. 

Did you know…  

 That you can submit pictures of your pets to be featured in the 

Grad Studies newsletter? Dogs vs. Cats! Who wins? 

 that you can find scholarship opportunities at http://

www.uwinnipeg.ca/graduate-studies/scholarships-and-awards/

internal-awards.html? 

 That UoW hosted the Beyond Sciences Initiative 2 International 

Remote Conference in January? Click here to see what you 

missed! 

 that you can find out about Grad Studies events and workshops 

at http://www.uwinnipeg.ca/graduate-studies/events/index.html? 

 that you can follow Grad Studies on Instagram 

@uwpggradstudies?  
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